
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
June 10, 2020 

 
 

FROM HERB JOHNSON RE: BIG BLUE BINS 
If you have previously requested the smaller bins from the County, the 
latest information is that the recycle bins will be exchanged on our regular 
pick up date this Thursday, June 11; however they have so many requests 
that for some Chestnut Creek homes, it may be the following Thursday, June 
18. We are asked to leave the bins out until 8:00 pm in the evening on 
Thursday if you have already requested an exchange via phone or online. 
For folks who have left Venice, you can contact Sarasota County Recycling 
Customer Service at 941/493-4100 or http://www.scgov.net when you 
return.  Many thanks, Herb. 
 

 
 
SUMMER BOCCE UPDATE 
When weather conditions cooperate, all hands on deck for Bocce on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays @ 6:30.  Contact cindycharland@aol.com to be 
added to the distribution list.  Thanks to Cindy, Bill and all the talented 
neighbors whose hard work created this wonderful venue for our community 
to meet and greet, as well as demonstrate your bocce skills. 
 

 
 

MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 
Thursday, June 18 

2:30 pm 
Details and Agenda to follow 

 

 
 

WISHING ALL  
FATHERS, GRANDFATHERS, GODFATHERS  
AND FATHERLY FOLKS A MOST BLESSED  
FATHER'S DAY ON SUNDAY, JUNE 21 

 

 
 

WELCOME SUMMER 
SATURDAY, JUNE 20 

 

 
 

 
http://www.myvocc.com 

http://www.chestnutcreek-venice.com 
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